
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1
st
 Session of the 56

th
 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 1389 

 Version:  FULLPCS1 

 Request Number:  6859 

 Author: Representative Pfeiffer 

 Date: 2/15/2017 

 Impact:  $219,000, Based on Prior Year Data 
 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: Marcia Goff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

If roofing contracts in FY-18 approached the same number and contract amounts as those that 

occurred in 2016, the limitations put forth in FULLPCS1 to HB 1389 would impact state 

revenues as a result of the reduction in contracts and related fee revenue, which amounts to 3.5 

percent of the job cost.  According to the Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

(OMES), of the 59 projects that utilized the Roofing Asset Management Program (RAMP) in 

2016, 33 of them were above $25,000, and those 33 collected approximately $219,000 in fees. 

 

Prepared By: Nicole McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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